INTERNET GULF ’99

June 15, 1999

Dr. Sadiq Sait
sadiq@ccse.kfupm.edu.sa
Subject:  GI-99/T005 - WWW Development
Dear Dr. Sait,

The Scientific Committee of the Internet Gulf ‘99 Symposium has now received the referees report on your above mentioned tutorial submitted for the Symposium.  Following the ratings your tutorial has received, we are pleased to inform you that your tutorial has been accepted for presentation at the Symposium and to be published in the symposium proceedings with its status as:

X
Accepted as Submitted


Please incorporate referees comments, as attached.

We are forwarding herewith a format to be used for the symposium proceedings and would appreciate submission of your tutorial in the prescribed form accordingly.  We would also appreciate receiving a personal biography of the authors for the sake of record and reference.

We would greatly appreciate receiving a camera-ready copy of your tutorial as well as a copy on 3.5” diskette by August 10st, 1999.

Thank you and looking forward to see you at the Internet Gulf 99 Symposium.

_______________________

Dr. Muhammad Al-Tayyeb

Chairman Scientific Committee

Internet Gulf ‘99

